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Dear members the 2020 Annual General Meeting 
is to be held at The Royal British Legion Hall, White 
Hart Lane, Hawkwell on Tuesday 21st January 2020. 
Any new rules, amendments to rules or nominations 
to the committee should be submitted in writing to 
the secretary, Mike Salmons by the last day of No-
vember. Address as follows: - 15 Church Road, Bar-
ling Magna, Southend on sea, SS3 0LS.

Illegal Tackle

Once again illegal tackle has been found at 
our Lambourne fishery and no doubt at our 
Beauchamps fishery too. 

Barbed hooks are banned as is any type of braid, 
even short lengths. It should be noted that most 
shop bought carp rigs i.e Korum end tackle, have 
braid. Please take time to read our rules, failure to 
comply with our rules could lead to suspension from 
our club. Another thing to remember if you are in 
a swim alone and your partner or friend is fishing 
in another swim you both must be in possession of 
a landing net and if putting fish on the ground an 
unhooking mat must be used.

Fish Stocking

Once again we will be stocking our fishery at 
Beauchamps, Tench, Bream and possibly chub are 
the target species.This has been made possible 
from our fish fund, which has been started by 
donations from our club team’s activities, raffle 
money held at matches, the Tuesday match 
donations and donations from individual club 
members. The fund now stands at £1618. A big 
thank you to all who have donated, if you would 
like to make a donation please contact the 
committee.

Security

Please remember to lock club 
fishery gates after entering or 
leaving the fisheries. Due to 
malfunctions, the combination 
locks have been removed so it 
becomes even more important 
to make sure our fisheries are secure.

As was written before please read our rules and 
make sure you have your membership book with 
you at all times. Each member is a club bailiff 
and can ask to check your fishing tackle, please 
respond in a courteous manner when asked; we 
will not tolerate any abusive reactions. Many thanks 
for your cooperation in this matter.



Fishery News

Both fisheries are fishing very well, with our Lambourne main lake having 
some very good carp catches. Now that the high level ropes are finished 
in the small lake the fishing should start to improve. Member Malcolm 
Watt had one tremendous day in the small lake, with a fantastic net of 
silver fish. Just goes to prove that the cormorants did not take all the fish!

Club Open Day

The club is holding a club open day for club 
members and guests on 25th May 2020 at our 
Beauchamps Fishery. The money raised from this 
event is going to two charities, Havens and the 
Cancer wards at Southend Hospital.

The Open Day stars at 9.30am and will run until 
4.00pm.

There will be stands and displays showing different 
styles of fishing and of course food and drinks will 
be available.

An opportunity to buy 2nd hand fishing tackle will 
be available during the day.

Beauchamps fishery is still one of the best silver fisheries around, with plenty of Bream, tench, Ide, Roach and 
F1s being landed.


